
Wildfires in Lytton, BC – Rail Line Closure Surcharge 

July 28, 2021 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As recovery, crews continue to work and repair damage from the Lytton, BC Wildfires, we have been advised by our 
rail partners that progress has reached a point where we are now able to resume normal rail service from Toronto and 
Vancouver. Effective immediately, we will not be charging the Rail Line Closure Surcharge for shipments destined to 
Vancouver, picked up on or after July 27, 2021.  

We appreciate your understanding of the situation. The situation still remains fluid and we will keep you apprised 
should changes occur. Please do not hesitate to contact customerservice@kindersleytransport.com with any 
additional questions you may have. 

Mark Schmitke 
Director – Revenue & Yield 
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